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ﬁg Statistics Finland

Daie 9 August 2010

Mr Paul Cheung
Director
UN Statistics Division/DESA

Subject: UN21 Award for Improvements in Client Services

Dear Mr Cheung, -~ 27/ ¢
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I was {;ery happy to learn that the United Nations Statistics Division was awarded the
2010 UN27 Award for “Improvements in Client Services™.

Please accept my warmest congratulations on this award.

Yours sincerely,
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.Heli Jeskanen-Sundstrém
~ Director General
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